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Subject: Delay in the distribution of BRIFIC 2631 and extension of the deadlines for comments

Dear Sir,

1. The Radiocommunication Bureau would like to draw the attention of all member states to the
fact that, due to a logistical problem encountered during the packaging process at the Sales Department
of the ITU, the dispatch of BRIFIC 2631 of 28 October 2008 to some administrations was delayed till 11

November 2008.

2. Consequently, the Bureau has decided to extend the expiry date for comments for all
publications in the BRIFIC (involving both the space and terrestrial services parts) by 14 days from the
date indicated in the publication. Similarly, the deadline for the notifying administrations to confirm their

respective draft CR/D databases will be extended by 14 days.

3. Should you have any queries regarding the contents of this letter, the contact person in the
Radiocommunication Bureau is Mr. Yvon Henri (Tel: +41 22 7395536/e-mail: Yvon.henri@itu.int).

Y. Henri
Head of Space Services Department



